
 

 

City of Tigard 
FINANCE AND INFORMATION SERVICES  

Notice of Intent to Award 
 

 
 
Date: July 29, 2024 
 
Re: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT 

Right of Way Mowing 
 
On May 23, 2024, the city received two (2) proposals in response to a Request for Proposal for the 
Right of Way Mowing.  Upon review of the received proposals, the city has made a determination 
that General Tree Service has submitted the proposal that best meets the city’s current needs and 
will receive a recommendation by staff for contract award. 
 
Any protests to this decision must be submitted to the Purchasing Office within seven (7) calendar 
days from the date of issuance of this Notice of Intent to Award.  Any written protest shall specify 
the grounds upon which the protest is based.  All written protests shall be directed to: 
 
City of Tigard 
Attn:  Contract & Purchasing Office 
contractpurchasing@tigard-or.gov 
 
Complete rules regarding protests may be found in Tigard’s Public Contracting Rules, Section 
30.135, as found at www.tigard-or.gov.   


